
 

 

 

 

 
CITY COUNCIL 

SPECIAL MEETING 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE the City Council has scheduled a Special Meeting to 

be held on Wednesday, September 28, 2022, 2:00 p.m., 2nd Floor Conference 

Room, City Hall, 18 N First Street, Pleasantville, NJ. The purpose of this meeting 

is to provide an update on redevelopment projects, and pending or anticipated 

litigation or contract negotiation within attorney-client privileged matters.  

 

This notice is provided in accordance with the provisions of the New Jersey Open 

Public Meetings Act, N.J.S.A. 10:4-12 et seq. 

 

The meeting is open to the public although the City Council may move a portion 

of the meeting into Executive Session. 

 

No formal action will be taken. 

 

For more information, please email: dking@pleasantvillenj.us 

 

Davinna P. King-Ali, RMC 

Municipal Clerk 
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